JUNE KENDALL VILLAGE BOARD AWARDS PRESENTATION MEETING

- The June Special board meeting of the Village of Kendall held June 26, 2017 at 5:00PM was brought to order by President R Martin with board members W Bunk, A Keenan, D Larson, C Moten, Marlin Prell and L Wyttenbach present. Also present was Public Works Director Gruen.
- *Motion made by Wyttenbach 2nd by Larson to approve new operator licenses for Chelsi Smothers at Hidden Inn, Sheryl Dobbratz at Hidden Inn, Amy Cooper at Kendall Fastrip, and Toni Weber at Fireball Lanes. MC
- * Motion made by Bunk 2nd by Keenan for annual renewal of Kendall Fastrip's Class A Beer and Liquor business license. MC
- * Motion made by Larson 2nd by Keenan for the annual renewal of the Class B Beer and Liquor business license for Hidden Inn and Fireball Lanes Bar & Grill. MC
- * Motion made by Wyttenbach 2nd by Keenan for the annual renewal of soda licenses for Brandau's Sale Barn Restaurant, Fireball Lanes Bar & Grill, Hidden Inn, Kendall Fastrip, and Yuba & Kendall Mills . MC
- * Motion made by Bunk 2nd by Keenan for the annual renewal of coin machine licenses for Fireball Lanes Bar & Grill, Hidden Inn, Kendall Fastrip and Yuba & Kendall Mills. MC
- * Motion made by Keenan 2nd by Prell for the annual renewal of a cigarette license for Kendall Fastrip MC
- * Motion made by Larson 2nd by Keenan for the annual renewal of operator licenses:

for Fireball Lanes

Bar & Grill; Jessie Frye, Peggy Chapman, Dennis Coldren, and Eric Frye,

for Kendall Fastrip;

Darlene Petersen, Gaylene Benish, Tasha Mueller, Carol Harmel, Cheyenne Parker, and Amy Cooper.

for Hidden Inn:

John Young, Kelli Young, Mary Kanarowski, Katherine Dvorak, and Mike McCracken, Sheryl Dobbratz, Chelsi Smothers, Garret McCracken, and Tara Frye.

for Legion members and extras:

Ray Walze, John Dunnick, Douglas Rogalla, Amanda Falkowski, Sharon Switz, and Kelly Switz MC *Larson and Keenan presented resolution 2017-3 accepting the annual CMAR Report for 2016 wastewater as explained. Board was polled all ayes. MC

*The annual Water Consumer Confidence Report was given to the board.

* Motion made by Wyttenbach 2nd by Bunk to adjourn MC

Respectfully, Lynne Hanson Clerk/Treasurer